
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Romper & Co — Children’s bamboo pyjama set 

2-piece pyjama set made from bamboo cotton 
material.  

Pyjama set was available in 4 colours – blue, white, 
beige, pink. 

Dates sold: 9 December 2022 – 26 October 2023 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
requirements of the mandatory safety standard for nightwear for children. 

The product does not have the correct fire hazard label. 

Hazard: Risk of serious burn injuries if the affected sleepwear is exposed 
to a heat or flame source. 

 

1. Consumers should stop using the product immediately. 

2. Consumers should return the product to Romper & Co or contact 
Romper & Co to arrange to have the fire warning label attached to the 
pyjama set or to arrange a refund. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

hello@romperand.co 

0435 021 583 from 11 am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday 

 

 
Purchased from: Romper & Co 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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